
Report. One Norbiton Police & Safety Meeting. 

Meeting held on Tuesday 6
th

  November 2012.   Community Shop 2pm – 

3.15pm 

Attendance.  Jill Preston, Elaine Kennedy,  Clive Clarke, Christopher Coke, Tony 

Willis, Sheila Griffin, Alma White, Mary Byrne, Sgt Simon Ross 

Apologies.   Doreen Gardener. 

1  Welcome extended to Mary Byrne, from the Panel (which has folded) 

2  Sgt Ross informed the meeting that there is a change in the way that Safer 

Neighbourhood panel meetings will proceed.  There will be quarterly meetings 

and virtual ward panels.  That is surveys will be sent out by email and 

responses analysed.  Day to day issues will be analysed as now.  There will be a 

street a week programme starting soon but collection of emails as now will be 

very useful.  The emails collected for Neighbourhood Watch can only be used 

by the police.  There was great reluctance to get emails from residents and 

they were only given when told they were for Police use only.  Using them for 

other purposes would be breaking Data Protection laws. Both Elaine & Sheila 

found this reluctance and both would feel very compromised if this policy 

wasn’t adhered to.  The police will keep the emails collected. 

  3  The next streets to be canvassed are Hawks Road and Gordon Road. 

4   Wardens:  There was a discussion re the role of wardens.  A Job spec. will be 

put together – Elaine & Tony. 

5   Fireworks.  Sheila Griffin reported that a resident of the estate had a 

firework thrown into her face. Sgt Ross said the police had been on 5 day 

special duties regarding fireworks.  Shops had been checked and more 

patrolling taking place. 

The non police issues brought up by residents were passed to Neville Rainford  

and a composite reply will be sent to me.   

 

Date of next meeting   11
th

 December 2012. 
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